
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

                         Friday 25th October, 2024            

 

Parent Update for 2 Year Old Children 

CRC Article 28: All children have the right to a good quality education. 

   

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted how your children have settled in to their 2s class this half-term.  Your children 

have made friends with others and thoroughly enjoy having all sorts of fun, from the messy play 

activities to the reading of stories, to the building of very tall towers! 

We are fully aware that there has been a change of staffing in the 2 Year Olds setting recently.  

We would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that after the half-term holiday, Mrs. 

Bradford will continue to teach your children and will continue to be available for you to answer 

any queries that you may have about your child’s ongoing development.  Mrs. Bradford is a very 

experienced 2 Year Olds practitioner and has previously led a 2 Year Olds setting for many years 

in another school.  We are pleased that Mrs. Bradford is able to bring her experience to our setting 

and to support your children.   

Miss Reynolds, our Nursery teacher, continues to work with your children closely also.  Miss 

Reynolds would like to thank you for your support during the recent Parents’ Meetings.  Should 

you have any questions, please feel free to talk to Miss Reynolds also. 

Mrs. Condron, our Early Years Lead, continues to lead our Early Years Team.  Mrs. Condron, who 

has extensive Early Years experience, also takes an active interest in the provision and practice of 

the 2 Year Old setting. 

After half-term, our Class Dojo system will be used to share with you all of the wonderful things 

that your children experience during their time with us. 

We look forward to working with you after half-term.  Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton    Mrs. Simpson-May      Mrs. A. Condron        Miss S. Reynolds

   

Head Teacher   Deputy Head Teacher        Early Years Lead              Nursery Teacher 


